
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

No School Uniform Day 

Thursday 21st March 2024 
 
 

The School Council would like to thank everyone for their donations 
yesterday, we were blown away by the contributions of toiletries and 
money. Diolch yn fawr iawn!  

 

Working together to be the best we can be! 

    
 

 
 
 

 

Working together to be the best we can be! 

 


